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Hindu Heritage Month  

November 26th, 2021 

Hamilton is home to a vibrant Hindu community with a rich culture, diverse heritage and deep 
history. 
 
Hindu Heritage Month is an opportunity to recognize and celebrate the many contributions of 
Hamilton’s Hindu community.  
 

Hindu Canadians have made significant contributions in every field of endeavour including 
science, education, medicine, law, politics, business, culture and sports. 

Hindu Canadians have played an important role in helping to fight the COVID-19 virus. Hindu 
organizations like KAILASA Canada have stepped up to raise funds, donate meals for the most 
needy and support our seniors during the pandemic times. 
 
Hindu Heritage Month provides an opportunity for everyone in Hamilton to learn more about the 
ways the Hindu community has helped build our city and it provides a chance to celebrate the 
rich tradition of the Hindu community. 
 
I welcome this opportunity to acknowledge the many valued contributions that the Hindu 
community in Hamilton has made to strengthen our community and society as a whole. 
 
I am honoured to extend greetings to the Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism Jagatguru 
Mahasannidhanam, His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Nithyananda Paramashivam, KAILASA 
Canada as well as the global Hindu Canadian community. 
 
I wish all Hindu Canadians a very happy Hindu Heritage Month. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Fred Eisenberger 
Mayor 
 
 

 


